
Bradshaw Community Primary School 

16th November, 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This week has been another hectic one. A number of 
children from Years 3 and 4 went to Lymm High to 
take part in an after school athletics tournament on 
Monday and the Year 5 class went to first rehearse, 
then perform at the Parr Hall with children from 
other local primaries and the students from Lymm 
for their production of Oliver! The children were 
superb and we are very proud of them. A number of 
Year 5 children also received Play Leader training 
this week and they are now keen and eager to start 
supporting the younger children during their break 
times. Finally, on Friday afternoon the children from 
Year 3 and 4 took part in an intra-school tag rugby 
tournament, organised and run by Mr Farrell. 
  
The focus is slowly moving towards the Christmas 
Performance and information about the times, dates 
and how to get tickets will be coming out to you 
very soon, so keep your eyes peeled. As you will 
know the last week of the term is always exciting 
and busy, so a reminder that we will be ‘Singing 
Around the Tree’ on the final afternoon of the term, 
as usual, this will be starting at 1:15pm. 
 
 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

Mr C Short 
Head Learner 

Please visit our website at www.bradshawcps.org.uk 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

 

Saturday 17th November 

Cross country at Walton Gardens 

 

Monday 19th November  

Interim payment for PGL due. 

 

Wednesday 21st November 

payment for cinema trip due 

 

Friday 23rd November 

School photograph orders due 

back. 

 

Friday 7th December 

A reminder for children to hand in 

their Challenge Award checklists 

 

2018 Nativity Plays:- 

 

Wednesday 12th December - 

afternoon performance at  

2.00 pm 

 

Thursday 13th December—  

evening performance at  

6.00 pm 

 

Further information to follow! 

 
 

Children in Need monies 
raised so far are: 

 
£175.20 

 
Well done everybody!! 



Sports News 
 
There has been lots going on over the past couple of weeks with many  
children enjoying themselves playing sports. 
 
Both the year 3/4 team and year 5/6 team took part in football   
tournaments at the end of October at the Orford Hub. Both teams 
enjoyed themselves and the year 5/6 team finished 3rd in their     
tournament. 
 
Some of our year 3/4 children took part in an athletics competition at 
Lymm High School last Monday. 
 
We have been holding an inter-house tag rugby tournament for our 
year 3/4 children this last week. Bridgewater coming out on top as 
overall winners. 
 
Last Saturday saw the latest inter-school cross country event at     
Walton Hall for KS2 children. 
 
Last week our year 5 children have been given training on how to be 
play leaders and help out the younger children at break times to    
encourage active play. 
 
Our football training sessions are ongoing along with the after school 
multi-sports sessions. 
 
Well done to all the children involved. 
 
 



Attendance by class 

Well done to Year 3 

Housepoints week ending 16th Nov 2018 

Bollin 240 Bridgewater 131 

Mersey 231 Weaver 185 

Congratulations to this week’s winners - Bollin 



BRADSHAW SUPERSTARS—FRIDAY,  16 NOV 2018 
 

  Reception  Alfie Duncan 
     Jenny Ritchieson 
 
  Year 1  Romeo Dudley 
     Bella Hollis 
     
  Year 2  Maddie Highton 
     Leo Smith 
 
  Year 3  Riley Cotterill 
     Joshua Wilkinson 
 
  Year 4  Ruby Cooke 
     Ellis Heaps 
 
  Year 5  Charlie Cooke 
     Abigail O’Hara 
 
  Year 6  Libby Dickenson 
     Ruby Hill 

             

             Spanish Stars of the Week 

 

           Jamie Davies & Hamza Baig 

 


